
LU Committee 

From: 	 Val Toro <sistaval@kpoa.com> 
Sent: 	 Tuesday, August 15, 2017 10:39 AM 
To: 	 LU Committee 
Subject: 	 355 Haiku Road LLC (LU-18) 

Aloha and mahalo for your time. 

I just heard that this was going to be on the agenda today and I really wish meetings could be 
held when, WE, the public, can attend. 

I am emailing you today in regards to the "CONDITIONAL PERMIT FOR 355 HAIKU ROAD 
LLC", please do not allow this. There are too much ILLEGAL vacation rentals and a lot of our 
local residence are either going homeless or leaving Hawai'i. There need to be a cap on tourism 
as well as how many vacation rentals there are on the ENTIRE island.... personally throughout 
the state. 

Mahalo, 

Sista Val 
On-air Personality/Music Director 

KPOA 93.5 F.M. 
sistaval@kpoa.com  
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